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I oppose SP 210 for multiple reasons. First, it would take us backwards. The mail-in 

voting has worked well for Oregon for decades. Second, mail-in voting makes it easy 

for people who are employed, disabled, elderly, don't drive and any number of 

situations to easily vote.  

We can sit at home and review the pamphlet and make our decisions.  

Third, the ballot boxes are secure.  

Fourth, Mail-in voting is proven to be one of the safest and most accurate methods of 

voting.  

This is 2025 when we have lots of options. Don't take us back to the stone ages. 

Keep mail-in voting to safeguard and support our democratic processes and right to 

vote.  

Thank you.  


